NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO
AUSTIN’S LAND DEVELOPMENT CODE

Mailing Date: May 17, 2019 Case Number: C20-2019-001

A public hearing will be held to consider a proposed amendment to Austin’s Land Development Code.

Proposed Amendment:

Consider an ordinance amending Chapter 25-10 (Sign Regulations) to provide limited allowances for off-
premise signs at Public Primary or Secondary Educational Facilities and Transit Facilities in the public
right-of-way.

The Planning Commission will consider this amendment on May 28, 2019 at 301 West 2nd Street
beginning at 6:00pm. Comments on this proposed ordinance from any member of the public will be
heard during the public hearing.

If you desire additional information on this proposed ordinance, please contact Chris Johnson of the

Development Services Department at 512-974-2769 and refer to the Case Number at the top right of this
notice.




